University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well

Student Affairs Committee

Campus Governance

11-7-2012

Student Affairs minutes 11/07/2012

Student Affairs Committee

Follow this and additional works at: http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu affairs

Recommended Citation

Student Affairs Committee, "Student Affairs minutes 11/07/2012" (2012). Student Affairs Committee. 16. http://digitalcommons.morris.umn.edu/stu_affairs/16

This Minutes is brought to you for free and open access by the Campus Governance at University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. It has been accepted for inclusion in Student Affairs Committee by an authorized administrator of University of Minnesota Morris Digital Well. For more information, please contact skulann@morris.umn.edu.

UMM Student Affairs Committee Minutes – November 7, 2012 Prairie Lounge

Present: Peter Bremer (Chair), Sandy Olson-Loy, Dave Swenson, Cheryl Stewart, Holly Gruntner, Cory Schroeder, Sheila Windingstad, Tamir Elnabarawy, Hazen Fairbanks

Absent: Barry McQuarrie, Becca Gercken

I. Minutes

Holly made a motion to approve the minutes of the October31, 2012, meeting, Sheila seconded. Motion was approved (7-0-0).

II. Gender Neutral Baths

The Committee was informed of Plant Services conducting an assessment of the cost of increasing the number of gender neutral bathrooms on the UMM campus. The committee reviewed the proposal brought forward by Queer Issues Committee on October 26, 2011. Hazen made a motion to endorse the proposal by QIC, Cheryl seconded. Motion was approved (7-0-0)

III. Baby Changing Tables

The Committee discussed the addition of baby changing tables so that each building on the UMM campus would have at least one. Due to budget limitations, the committee talked about prioritizing the work. Holly made a motion to endorse the idea of every building on campus having a baby changing table, Cory seconded. Motion was approved (7-0-0). The idea of partnering with Commission on Women and MCSA was discussed. Peter will work on a formal proposal to bring forward to the next meeting.

IV. 10 Hour per Week Work Study Cap

The 10 hour cap on work study hours is a UMM policy, not University wide. Dave agreed to provide the Committee with some data for the next meeting, along with some information from Financial Aid.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:56 pm.

Submitted by Marilyn Gremmels